
From: ahsan.qazi@chipconsulting.org <ahsan.qazi@chipconsulting.org>  

Sent: Friday, May 23, 2025 4:43 PM 

To: hrmattersassociate.quetta@chipconsulting.org 

Subject: FW: Subject: Information Regarding the Death of CHW Ms. BiBi Nazia (Employee Code: 

0537) 

 

FYI 

 

From: Zarii Gull <zariigull669@gmail.com>  

Sent: Friday, May 23, 2025 4:34 PM 

To: ahsan.qazi <ahsan.qazi@chipconsulting.org> 

Cc: Victor John D'souza <victor.john@chipconsulting.org>; Zarkoon, Safdar Khan 

<Zarkoons@who.int>; ZARKOON, Shahjahan <szarkoon@who.int>; Ghulam Nengyal 

<ghulammohammadnengyal@gmail.com>; Ghulam Dastgir <gdastgir@unicef.org>; 

mehmoodrashid98@gmail.com 

Subject: Fwd: Subject: Information Regarding the Death of CHW Ms. BiBi Nazia (Employee Code: 

0537) 

 

Dear Mr. Ahsan, 

 

We regret to inform you of the sad demise of Ms. Nazia, Community Health Worker, who passed 

away on 18th May 2025 during her maternityleave. She was a valued member of our team and 

will be deeply missed. 

Please update the relevant records and initiate any necessary formalities for her insurance.  

 

Best Regards, 

 

Zareena Changezi 

CBV Officer Quetta 

Cell: 03408444553 
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---------- Forwarded message --------- 

From: Ghulam Nengyal <ghulammohammadnengyal@gmail.com> 

Date: Fri, 23 May 2025, 1:47 pm 

Subject: Subject: Information Regarding the Death of CHW Ms. BiBi Nazia (Employee Code: 

0537) 

To: <szarkoon@who.int>, <zariigull669@gmail.com>, <quetta.leaves@chipconsulting.org>, 

<harmattersassociate.quetta@chipconsulting.org> 

 

 

 

Respected Sir, 

 

I regret to inform you that Community Health Worker Ms. BiBi Nazia (Employee Code: 0537), 

who was on maternity leave from April 6, 2024, to May 20, 2025, sadly passed away on May 18, 

2025, due to complications following childbirth. Her child was born on April 8, 2025, and she 

had been on leave while caring for the newborn. 

 

It is therefore humbly requested that necessary compensation be provided to her family at the 

earliest convenience. Your prompt attention to this matter will be highly appreciated. 

 

Please find all relevant documents attached to this email. 

 

Regards, 

Ghulam mohammad ucpo 

Khuchlak A 
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